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We are open every Tuesday morning. The people who come into our pantry are so 

grateful that we there to help them. Many without our help wouldn't be able to make 

ends meet. Rent, utilities, food, meds or any other extras that they need. Many are 

living on the edge of poverty. It would only take one major setback for them to end up 

homeless. We have homeless people that come into our pantry also, we give them 

food, blankets, coats, socks anything that they need. If we have it. We are thankful 

for the donations we receive so we can pass it on to those who need it. Right now we 

are serving over 160 families in a 4 hour period. The people who work there are all 

volunteers. Without the help from the volunteers we wouldn't be able to do what we 

do. We want our people who come in for food to know they are safe being there. If it 

wasn't for the OFB we wouldn't be able to help so many in need. 


